
Year 6  Newsletter
Spring 2 2024

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back everybody, I hope you are all well and had the chance to get a short rest during February half term. 

As always, we have lots to learn about and the children will be exploring lots of new topics this term in science, 

history and RE (please do have a look in the curriculum overview). Our PE day will be Tuesday afternoons but 

please ensure that kids are brought in on a Monday and taken home on a Friday.

The classroom doors will open at 08:45 and close at 08:50. Anybody arriving after 08:50 will be classed as late 

and will have to report to the school office. 

As usual, any questions please don't hesitate to email me at: h.churchman@abbott.manchester.sch.uk 

I’m happy to answer any quick questions at the door but any in depth questions, please direct to my email.

Kind regards,

Miss Churchman

Please email with anything you wish to 

discuss: 

h.churchman@abbott.manchester.sch.uk
www.abbott.manchester.sch.uk/class/class-6



Class Timetable



Curriculum Overview
Literacy

• Balanced argument

• Non – chronological report

• Diary entry 

Maths 

• Percentage of an amount

• Converting between fractions, decimals and percentages

• Measure – perimeter, area and volume

• Ratio and proportion

• Algebra 

Science

• Science Week!

RE

Is it better to express 

your beliefs through 

art or generosity?  

Music

Roots

Art

• To see how artists can explore their identity by 

creating layered and constructed images.

• To use my sketchbook to generate and record 

ideas. 

• To create a layered portrait to explore aspects of 

my identity, thinking about line, shape, colour, 

texture and meaning. 



Reading
Children will continue to have independent reading books to take home and they will begin to access 

the school library. Reading books can be changed ANY day, as needed.

To further support independent reading for pleasure, take a look at the suggestions below that are 

linked to the topics and authors we are focusing on this half term: 



Day Set Day Due

English Task

Maths Task

Tuesday Following Monday

Some weeks, the children may bring home their Sats papers to do as 

homework instead of completing work via Google Classroom. This may be 

given on a different day dependent on when the tests have been 

completed. 

Year 6 will be receiving homework in the form of a homework book with a 

maths and literacy task in. They need to complete these each week, they will 

be marked first thing on a Monday morning. 

Children also have access to online learning platforms that can be used at home.

Homework Club is also available for 

children every Thursday 3:15pm –

4:15pm

Homework


